
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF MORGAN, CITY 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Morgan, Utah, will hold a Public Hearing in 

connection with their meeting on Tuesday, September 27, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.  The City Council 

will receive public comment regarding the following items: 

 

• Water Conservation Plan – July 2022 (in accordance with U.C.A. 73-10-32) 

that establishes conservation planning efforts identifying water supply 

inventory for both present and future water requirements and establishes 

implementation procedures. 

 

• Water Impact Fee Facilities Plan (“IFFP”) (in accordance with U.C.A. 11-

36a-502) which impact fee service area includes the entire City boundaries. A 

summary and a copy of the IFFP will be available during regular business 

hours at the Morgan City Office located at 90 West Young Street, and the 

Morgan County Library located at 50 North 100 West, Morgan, Utah 84050, 

the IFFP will also be available on the City’s website at 

www.morgancityut.org.  

 

 

MORGAN CITY CORPORATION 

 

Denise Woods, City Recorder 

Dated this 14th day of September, 2022 
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